

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 17th March 2023

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.

Comic Relief 2023

If you haven't yet made a donation and wish to please do this through ParentPay using the following link:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=9955



Recent Football Tournaments

This month our KS2 Girls and Year 5 football teams have taken part in tournaments at 5core in Waterloo.

The teams showed great team spirit and played really well.

Well done all!





Helping Hands

A big thank you to the Helping Hands team for running the Mothers' Day Shop today. Many thanks to everyone who has supported this. It was an amazing time. Thank you all mothers and loved ones. Helping Hands you are such a part of our school and we value you immensely.







Easter Services - We look forward to welcoming you to our Easter Services on Wednesday 29th March and Friday 31st March. If you haven't returned your slip yet – please do so as soon as possible. Tickets are limited for the Friday Service. Thanks



We break up on Friday 31st

March and re-open on

Monday 17th April.

Threadworms - We have had some cases of threadworms reported in school. Please see below link for signs and symptoms.

Threadworms - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

HELPING HANDS SPRING SCHOOL DISCO

Friday 24th March Denby Dale Pie Hall 6pm – 8pm



Child ticket £3:50 which will include one drink and a packet of sweets

Glitter tattoos, glow sticks and sweets available to purchase (cash only)

Bar available

All children must be accompanied by an adult, but adults do not need a ticket

Payment through ParentPay from 6th March - all tickets must be paid for by Wednesday 22nd March so that tickets can be sent home.

British Values Competition

Our winner is James B – Well done!



Our runners up have all received Moshi Monsters!



Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson Contact No: 01484 609818. Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: Children's Social Care – Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848.

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk